
Dear Oregon Senate Committee on Education, 
 
I am writing to strongly encourage you to promote and pass SB 283 regarding gathering and disclosing information 
about potential wireless technology risks in schools.  This is a vital subject often ignored and/or disregarded in our 
schools and in our culture generally, to the detriment of the health and longevity of everyone involved. 
 
Thank you for your careful attention, 
 
Bill Evans 
2925 Durbin St 
Eugene OR 97405 
 


